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Quentin Williams is a senior at Twinsburg High School and
is enrolled in CVCC's Graphic Imaging program instructed
by Patrick Ruebensaal. Quentin started out in the
Computer Networking Academy, but eventually realized
that the program wasn’t for him. While exploring other
program options, he talked to Mr. Ruebensaal and after
physically seeing what his students did in class, it quickly
became clear to Quentin that the Graphic Imaging program
was where he was supposed to be. Quentin’s favorite
experience in class so far has been learning how to swap
from screen printing to the EPSON printer; it's been the
most rewarding and fun process in his opinion. Quentin is
currently working on shirts for our SkillsUSA organization,
and has also ranked this project as one of his favorites.

“The decision to attend CVCC is one of the best decisions I've ever made. The students
here want to put in the work and it’s been awesome meeting so many people from other
school districts. Mr. Ruebensaal is one of my biggest supporters. He believes in me every
day, and always reminds me that I'm capable. | can’t put into words the impact he’s had on
me. | also want to thank Mrs. Schultz and Mr. Averre for being so helpful and supportive
during my transition from Computer Networking to Graphic Imaging.” -Quentin Williams

After graduation, Quentin will be attending Ferris State to major in Graphic Media
Management! Eventually, he hopes to assist his brother with his clothing company; creating
graphics, printing, marketing the brand, etc.

Outside of academics, Quentin participates weekly in a Dungeons & Dragons club at his
high school and enjoys spending time with his friends. Keep up the great work, Quentin!
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